
 

Official 

From: ……………     …………………  
Sent: 27/07/2024 00:01:03 
To: ……………     …………………  

Subject: Planning Application our ref DC/Alice Murphy 

 
Application 24/1492/FUL 
 
42 High Street 
Teddington TW11 8ES 
 
I am writing to object to some of the proposals in the latest plans 
1. Over density of the development: the 8 flats could hold up to 20 people. 
2. There is no provision for car parking spaces and it is inevitable that a proportion of the 
residents will own cars, adding to the already difficult parking problems for residents of Cedar 
and Bridgeman Roads. 
3. The frontage on Cedar Road extends beyond the building line of the road’s houses. 
4. The disruption caused by the construction, with lorries unable to park on the High Street will 
inevitably do so in Cedar Road opposite the only public car park in Teddington causing real 
problems, and will also try to navigate the narrow Cedar, Bridgeman, Station Road block which 
is totally unsuitable for such traffic. 
Mrs Caroline Hoad 
34 Bridgeman Road 
Teddington 
TW11 9AH 
Email Address ……………     ………………… 
 


